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This Technical Bulletin provides information on an ECU update to be performed prior to the 
2022 Road America event. 
 

Overview 

HPD will perform the updates on the ECUs during the load-in and test day at Road America.  

This update is to address an issue with the knock system not operating as intended, increasing 
the risk of engine damage in certain atypical running conditions (incorrect fuel). As a reminder, 
it is mandatory to only use the approved fuels (VP IMSA100 or Sunoco 260GT) at all times.  
 
Teams are encouraged to bring all ECUs that were flashed with the original 2022 calibration to 
be updated at the event. ECUs will be updated free of charge. The current GIN file will still be 
valid. 

 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact Andrew Salzano 
at asalzano@hra.com or GRMS Admin at GRMSAdmin@hra.com.  
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